
   

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

Mark Your Calendars! Certifications Open June 26 
 
It’s that time again! UnitedHealthcare agent certifications open on June 26. Start 
preparing for the 2018 selling season by certifying early! This year, we are rolling out 
some improvements to our certification process to save you hassle and time – up to 60 
minutes of it!  
 
More information coming soon.  
 
Contact  
If you have any questions, please contact your local area manager or the Producer 
Help Desk at phd@uhc.com. If you have compliance questions, please email 
compliance_questions@uhc.com and be sure to include your full name, contact 
information and writing number. 
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